
LERC Report 
 

The Northwest Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center is doing well. A small 
contingency of loyal volunteers is continuing to process glasses in the 
hopes that eventually we will be able to once again send glasses to mission 
trips all over the world.  
 
Our NWLWEC board meets monthly and is moving forward making 
decisions to maintain the building and the warehouse. We continue to 
recycle glasses and add to our inventory of quality glasses ready to go on 
mission trips. We have had three small collections go out to Africa- one to 
Ethiopia, one to Chad and one to Uganda.  
 
We are grateful to the Lions who have scheduled work parties to support 
NWLERC as well as Clubs that continue to support our work.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
PZC Suzanne Gayda 
President of NWLERC 
 


